INTERNAL AUDIT REPORTING BEST PRACTICES 

Trustee Schlaybaugh’s inquiry – What is the “best practices” for Internal Audit reporting 

RESEARCH:

Institute of Internal Auditors

· Institute of Internal Auditors Practice Advisory 1110-2: Chief Audit Executive Reporting    Lines 

According to IIA International Standards for the Professional Practice of Internal Auditing (Standards), the Chief Audit Officer/Executive should report to a level within the organization that allows the internal audit activity to fulfill its responsibilities.  The IIA believes strongly that to achieve necessary independence, the Chief Audit Officer/Executive should report functionally to the Audit Committee.  For administrative purposes, in most circumstances, the Chief Audit Officer/Executive should report directly to the Chief Executive Officer of the organization.  It should be noted that compliance with practice advisories is optional.

· Global Auditing Information Network (GAIN) – Chief Audit Executive functional and administrative reporting survey completed in February 2005.  Number of responses 1083
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Association of College and University Auditors

Oakland University’s ACUA list serve survey for Internal Audit Department reporting. 

Survey size - 27
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State of Michigan Public Universities

Oakland University’s MACUA survey for Internal Audit Department reporting. 

Survey size - 8
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CONCLUSION

Based on the research conducted it appears the “best practice” and most common reporting relationship for Internal Audit is to the Board of Trustee Audit Committee.  
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